
-----Original Message----- 
From: brenda hogg   
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 2:58 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: MZO for Baif lands Emergency Council Meeting October 28/21 
 
Good afternoon Mr. Clerk: 
 
The Baif lands (Mjr. Mack and 404) have been designated as “Provincially Significant Employment 
Lands” and therefore should maintain their status as Employment Lands.  
 
Councillor Muench must know that there is a Provincial Law called, the ‘Planning Act’? Does he not 
know that there is a planning process managed by the City’s Planning Staff? How did this 
development proposal manage to totally circumvent the process? I ask Council to please treat the 
Public and the Planning Staff with respect and allow this proposal to be properly assessed and 
reported out to the Public.  
 
Be advised that I do not want Council to convert, sell off, swap or otherwise dispose of Richmond 
Hill’s Employment Lands. Please add my comments regarding the conversion of Provincially 
Significant Employment lands to the October 29/21 Special Council meeting. Thank you.  
 
And I’d appreciate an understanding from Clerk Huycke as to what “time sensitive” matter causes this 
application to be considered an “emergency”? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brenda Hogg 
Past Councillor for Richmond Hill and York Region 
 
 
69 Starlight Cres.  
Richmond Hill 
 
 
 


